
















  
TOWN OF SIMSBURY 

NOTIFICATION OF PUBLIC HEARING – REGULAR MEETING 
PLANNING COMMISSION 

 
Your property abuts 34 East Weatogue Street and you are entitled to notification of the 
following: The Simsbury Planning Commission is holding a Public Hearing at a regular 
meeting regarding a request for a 2-lot re-subdivision of the above property. 
         
The Public Hearing will be held on Tuesday, March 9, 2021. 
 
_____________________________ Meeting Information  _____________________________ 
 
Time:  7:00 p.m.                        
Location: Simsbury Town Offices – Virtual Meeting  
  via Zoom: https://zoom.us/j/2574297243 
 
At this hearing, interested persons may appear via Zoom and be heard on the issues and written 
communications may be emailed to lbarkowski@simsbury-ct.gov by 12:00 p.m. on March 8, 
2021 to have their comments read into the record at the hearing.  
 
 
 
 
 

https://zoom.us/j/2574297243
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